
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Dixie Elsass, 

Records Clerk 
Tuesday, August 10, 2021 8:19 AM 
1eanne4612@aol.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO RATE INCREASE 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09024-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210034-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: jeanne4612@aol.com <jeanne4612@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO RATE INCREASE 

To whom it may comcern, 

I am against TECO receiving the go ahead for a 19% rate increase. We are still in an emergency situation with COVID 
and people are still hurting financially. Many people have lost their jobs with only minimum wage jobs available that are 
not enough to sustain their families. Retired people are having a very difficult time with the rise of prices of everyday 
essentials going up every week. now is not the time for a rate increase to be approved. We are all at our breaking point as 
it is. 

But TECO employees did not lose their jobs and the CEO and top officers still received a huge bonus at the end of the 
year. Your job is to protect that average American especially! in emergency situations so I ask that their request be 
denied. 

Sincerely, 
Dixie Elsass 
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11622 Wellman Drive  
Riverview, Fl. 33578 




